
Waddeton Park Ltd is promoting a new residential 
development of around 40 dwellings off Culmstock 
Road in Hemyock. There will be a consultation 
event to show you how the site could be developed 
and giving you the opportunity to make any 
comments or suggestions which will help us to 
refine our plans.  

We would particularly welcome comments on the 
uses that could be incorporated in the area of land 
to the north of the proposed housing which is 
proposed for open space as set out below.

Please come along to our consultation event to 
view the proposals and discuss any issues with the 
members of the project team. 
  

Held at Hemyock Parish Hall on 
Wednesday 27th July

EX15 3QW
	
Between: 3.00 - 8.00 pm
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